Quamme, Jeff

From: Bryson Heezen [heezenb@hammescosports.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2013 5:36 PM

To: Quamme, Jeff

Cc: Phillips, Rob; Pederson, Eric; Zenchenko, Lori

Subject: RE: The Edgewater address change request and Street Name
Jeff,

Thank you for the great information. | really appreciate you thinking thru and presenting all the options. We
are comfortable with 1001 Wisconsin Place.

Thank you,
Bryson

Hammes Company
Phone: 608-274-7447

From: Quamme, Jeff [mailto:JRQuamme@cityofmadison.com]

Sent: Monday, December 09, 2013 12:17 PM

To: Bryson Heezen

Cc: Phillips, Rob; Pederson, Eric; Zenchenko, Lori

Subject: RE: The Edgewater address change request and Street Name

Hi Bryson,

In reviewing with Lori Zenchenko of our office, the 1000 address will not work as outlined below:

1) The address of the Edgewater is 666 Wisconsin Ave. The new tower is 661 Wisconsin Ave. It has been shared that all
access will be gained thru the new tower.

The new tower is located on the north side of the street (odd numbered side).

2) 1001 Wisconsin Pl would be allowed due to the unique situation/street configuration and the maintenance
agreements that the hotel covers.

3) The entrance is on the odd side of the street. The suggestion of 1000 will not work. In addition, 1000 would not be
allowed as mentioned before as 00’s and 000’s represent blocks of property, not a specific location. No new addresses

are allowed to use hundred/thousand block designations.

4) The address number change is a separate issue and can be handled simultaneously with the street name change. The
numbering can be handled outside of the resolution for the street name change.

Please consider the above and confirm if | should proceed with the street name resolution.



Jeff Quamme

Land Records Coordinator

City of Madison Engineering Division
1600 Emil Street

Madison, WI 53713

(608) 266-4097 PH
jrquamme@cityof madison.com

http://www.cityofmadison.com/engineering/



